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. . 	I would like to. convey my personal thanks to your  
Sheriff's DepartmRnt. snerifiradlly Detective Sergeant' 	 I 
	 'for their valuable assistance to 
the Federal. Bureau  of Investigation (FBI) San Jose Office during 
a recent' 	investigation. 

	  Detective Sergeant 	and Dectectivel 
	'were extremely helpful on numerous occasions, and their 

,  

hospitality and cooperation are commendable. Their assis 
and professionalism brinas much credit to them and to the 

On behalf of the San Jose Office  of the FBI, I e ress 
my gratitude to Detective Sergeants 	and Detective 
for their efforts in our investigations. 

Sincerely, 

MARK J. MERSHON 
Special Agent in Charge 

Senior Supervisory Eesi•ent Agent 
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